
 Friends of Halsford Park School 
 Halsford Park Primary School 

 Manor Road 
 East Grinstead 

 West Sussex 
 RH19 1LR 

 14 September 2023 

 Dear Parents and Carers, 

 2023 Coin Challenge 

 To kick-start fundraising for the new school year, the PTA are running a Coin Challenge in school. The aim is 
 for your child’s class to collect the most loose change. Each class will be given an empty bottle to keep in 
 their classroom for 4 weeks, starting from Monday 18th September. All you have to do is bring in any 
 loose change (1p, 2p, 5p, 10p, 20p, 50p, £1 or £2 coins) and have your child pop it in their class jar. 

 The challenge will run from Monday 18th September to Friday 13th October, so there’s plenty of time to 
 help your children get their class jars filled! 

 The winning class (the class to raise the most amount of money) will be announced at the start of the last 
 week of term and they will be treated to a  movie afternoon  with popcorn  during that same week - what a 
 fun way for them to finish up for October half-term! 

 So start digging out any loose change you might have - perhaps down the back of the sofa, in jeans 
 pockets or under your car seats (!) and help us kick off another great year of fundraising for the school. 

 Yours faithfully, 

 Friends of Halsford Park School 

 *If you would like to volunteer to help with any PTA events, please email us at  halsford.pta@gmail.com  , 
 message via our Facebook page ‘Friends of Halsford Park’ or speak to one of the committee members. 
 Your help and support is always welcomed and much appreciated. Thank you for your continued support. 
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 website:  www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofhalsfordpark 
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